
Prof. Tian Subo joined our laboratory 

 

Dr. Tian Subo has joined our laboratory on Dec.10 as a visiting researcher from 

Shenyang Agricultural University.  She is going to study on a seedling grafting robot 

with grading function by machine vision for 6 months until June 9, 2010.  Since the 

project has been done by Ashraf san so far, both professors’ collaboration will be 

expected. 

 


